City of Gustavus, Alaska
PO Box 1

Gustavus, Alaska 99826
Phone: 907.697.2451
Fax: 907.697.2136

March 15, 2021

LETTER OF APPRECIATION

Library Public Relations Director, Jen Gardner

On behalf of the City Council and staff, we wish you the greatest success as you embark on
your next stop in your journey. Since joining the City back in January of 2018, you have
brought spirit, professionalism, and programs that enriched the community.

With your leadership and teamwork, the programs of the library focused on, and met, the
needs of the community. Your efforts to provide for those who felt isolated during this
pandemic gave us respite during this difficult time. The activities provided for the youth and

activities for the rest of us demonstrate your commitment to our town.

The City Council, staff, library volunteers and interns wish you safe travels.
The journey of a thousand miles begins with a single step — Lao Tzu.

From all of us - THANK YOU

S

Brittney Cannamore
Mayor, City of Gustavus



